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In the initial map, 2 of my properties (irrigated farm land) were classified as high risk 

while another one that is surrounded by a dryland field that is mowed annually before 

fire season was classified as extreme while a neighbor across the street with a house 

surrounded by trees overhanging the house was classified as moderate. I think we 

simply need to stick with the classifications of forest, mixed, urban, or farm. Insurance 

rates should be determined by boots on the ground inspections and/or history of 

claims, not some map that makes it easy for insurance companies to jack up rates.  


